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On 28 June 2024, Ambassador Nishimaki paid a courtesy call on Hon. John 

Mutorwa, Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Works and Transport. 

Ambassador Nishimaki highlighted Japan’s economic cooperation develop projects 

in Namibia and reiterated to the Deputy Prime Minister that he will continue to 

work with the Namibian government to promote bilateral relations between the 

two countries.  

Hon. Mutorwa expressed his gratitude for the Japanese government's support to 

Namibia specifically on the assistance of technical transfer and stated that he will 

continue to commit to the development of the  bilateral cooperation between the 

two countries. 

 

 

 


